



									
									January 24, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Registration for the 2024-2025 school year begins February 1st and we have changed the enrollment procedure this year. You will not be receiving a paper copy of the enrollment form as it will be done entirely online using Gradelink. Once you submit your enrollment, you will be sent an invoice for the registration fee so please be sure to give us a valid email address during enrollment. 
Please check to ensure you have your login credentials. If you do not, please reach out to me immediately to let me know and I’ll send an email with all information included. Please note, enrollment will need to be done on the website, not the app. Once logged in, there is an option to the left of the screen to “Re-enroll”. You will go there and follow the steps to enroll your child for next school year.  
The site is: https://www.gradelink.com/parent-student-login/
Please call the school or email me directly with any questions. 

Thank you,

Chris Paschke
cpaschke@mymoriah.org
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